
Great Langborough Residents’ Association 
 

 

To Cllr Alistair Corrie,       26/11/13 

Executive member for Town centre regeneration 

Wokingham Borough Council 

 

Dear Alistair, 

 

I have been mandated to write this letter on behalf of the GLRA committee because to a 

‘man’ we were astounded by the council’s timetable for the planning application for the town 

centre regeneration. 

 

Residents have been given only 6 weeks to consider the vast number of files attached to this 

hugely significant project which translates in effect to 4 weeks from the time that the notice 

really reached us, and with the consultation ending on Christmas Eve,  

 

This is after all the assurances that residents would have an opportunity to comment on the 

plans in full. 

 

After 5 years of planning, this is totally inadequate and presents as a cynical ploy on the 

council’s behalf to undermine any genuine consultation. 

 

The GLRA committee has therefore to notify you that we are unable to give this application 

the required time and attention needed to provide considered comment. 

 

We demand that the period of consultation be extended preferably by several months to allow 

Wokingham residents the opportunity to assess the application fully. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Pat Smith 

Chair 

 

   


